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Grant Information: 

 Fiscal Year 2017 just ended and subgrantees are in the process of submitting Quarter Four and 

End of Fiscal Year reports.  

 The new fiscal year began on October 1st, 2017. Subgrants for FY18 are in the process of being 

completed. 

Evaluation & Reporting: 

 Centers for Disease Control (CDC) provided evaluation indicator information to the PHHS Block 

Grant Coordinator and she is in the process of reviewing documentation and working to 

complete the evaluation requirements by the end of October on progress made from July 1, 

2016 – June 30, 2017. 

 Additionally, all subgrants have included scheduled quarterly TA calls this year to aid with 

coordinator transition, evaluation of quarterly reports, and continued communication and 

collaboration efforts.  

 A schedule for calls with the Local Health Authorities is in the process of being determined and 

will be finalized soon. 

Success Stories: 

 CDC notified us that they will be highlighting one of our program success stories, “Nevada Helps 

Low-Income Residents Fight Heart Disease”, on their website. The story highlights the self-

monitoring blood pressure program and CHW’s. 

 


